
 
 
Topic: The District 
 
CLLL is a part of Little League’s Virginia District 16.  This is the 4th largest District in the 
state.  Virginia is a part of the Southeast Region of Little League International.  District 
16 comprises Dulles, Upper Loudoun, Lower Loudoun, Loudoun South, and Greater 
Fauquier little leagues.  CLLL used to be a part of District 3, yet as Loudoun County 
grew, so did baseball and the need to expand the number of districts in the state.  CLLL 
is overseen by District Administrator, LaMott Smith.  The District Administrator is our 
direct line to the State, Southeast Region, and Little League International.  CLLL is 
fortunate to have Mr. Smith as our administrator, as he is a former President of CLLL 
when his own children played in CLLL.  The District Administrator has a staff that 
consults with, supports, and guides the local leagues.   
 
An important function of the District is to see that the rules, regulations, and spirit of 
Little League is administered and enforced throughout the leagues that are within the 
jurisdiction of the District. The District is not here to run each league; it is here to assist 
each league in running their affairs. It is also obliged to ensure that Little League 
International’s standards and vision for the Little League program are adhered to in 
each league, from safety, to the selection of All Stars, to the drafting of teams, to the 
election of board members and officers. 
 
Next Topic:  The Little League Rule Book 
 
 


